
October 29, 1964 

Chief of Police 
Chief Curry 
Dallas, Texas 

Dear Sir: 

With the help of Mrs. Rose Kennedy's secretary, we are in 
the making of a special John F. Kennedy section for our 
museum. We are getting signatures on First Day Covers 
(like the two inclosed) of all the people and friends of 
our late President. 

Your signature on both of these covers would give our 
museum another "Building Block." 

I am enclosing a self-addressed and stamped envelope for 
your convenience. Return the cover in these envelopes. 

Thank you very much for your cooperation. 

Numismatlecally yours, 

T.W. Van Himbergen 

cc/rk 


	Page 1

